
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
We are running a new club on Monday's this will be starting from Monday 3rd October and will be 
Football for Girls and will be open to KS2 (Year 3-6). 
 
We are also running a Handball/Frizbee club on Tuesdays and we are now opening this up to all Year 
3/4 as well as Year 5-6's.  The Handball/Frizbee club starts today and will continue to run on a 
Tuesday. 
 
If you would like to join any of these clubs, please return the permission slip to the office - either by 
email or by hand.  We have spare copies in the office. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Alex 
Admin Assistant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


